
CUMBRIA COUNTY COUNCIL 

Completion of the Audit Year for the Year Ended 31st March 2015 

Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 Regulation 11 

The audit of the accounts for the year ended 31st March 2015 has been concluded 
and the Auditor's report has been received by the Council.  The report is open to the 
inspection of any local government elector for the area of Cumbria at The Lonsdale 
Building, The Courts, English Street, Carlisle CA3 8NA between the hours of 9.00am 
and 4.30pm on Monday to Friday each week and any such local government elector 
may have a copy. 

The Statement of Accounts, containing the audited accounts and a copy of the 
Auditor's Certified Report, will be open to the inspection of any local government 
elector from Cumbria.  Any such elector may have a copy of the Statement of 
Accounts. 

The Auditor's report and the Statement of Accounts are available on the Council's 
website:www.cumbria.gov.uk/Finance 
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